

POINSETTIASCHRISTMAS MEMORIALS & TRIBUTES

St. Bernardines Parish invites you to make a gift of a Christmas poinsettia this season dedicated to the memory of or in thanksgiving for loved ones. Poinsettias will adorn our worship space on or before December 16th through the end of Christmas with the Feast of The Baptism of Our Lord Jesus on Sunday, January 8, 2023. A contribution of \$15 or more is asked for each 6" tribute. Note: there are eight larger 24" plants also available at a cost of \$80 each (first come, first serve). Any funds received in excess of actual costs will be put towards the church environment.

If you wish to pick up your poinsettia plant after Monday, January 9, 2023, please check the box below. We will do our best to have a plant(s) available to you; however it is not guaranteed as these are live plants which tend to be fragile. Plants will be given away on a first come, first serve basis as the forms and payments are received.

Please mail, bring in, or drop in the collection baskets this completed form along with payment to the church office by <u>Friday</u>, <u>December 9</u>, <u>2022</u>. You may also do an online donation through our parish website at www.stbernardine.org. Please go to Online Giving and select: Poinsettia Memorial. For any online orders, you must still turn in a form to the office.

Contribution enclosed: \$	(\$15- 6" regular plant or \$80 -24" large plant)
Please make checks payable to: <i>St</i>	. Bernardines
Would you like to pick up your poinse	ettia after January 9, 2023, <i>if available?</i> Yes No
Your Name:	
Phone: Er	mail:
Suggested wording: (please print)	
In memory of:	
or In honor of:	
Given by:	

Please mail or drop of form & payment to: